
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES POLICY  6620:  Naming of Facilities 
 
 
 
The final approval for the naming of any building or facility on any campus of the 
MiraCosta Community College District rests with the Board of Trustees. The board 
reserves the right to refuse any proposal related to the naming of facilities on campus 
that is contrary to the mission of the college.  
 
It is the policy of the MiraCosta Community College District that naming opportunities be 
available to recognize very significant monetary contributions to the MiraCosta Community 
College District Foundation. Determination of specific naming opportunities will be made 
by the superintendent/ president, in consultation with the president of the board of trustees 
and the vice president, institutional advancement of the MiraCosta College Foundation, for 
the naming of new or existing buildings on the campus. The target gift amount is a 
minimum fifteen percent of the actual or replacement construction cost. 
 
The naming of facilities neither implies nor constitutes legal ownership by the individual 


